
May 3, 2019

American School Parents’ Association 
(ASPA) Annual General Meeting (AGM)

ASPA will hold their AGM on Thursday, May 30th at 2:45 
pm.  Elections for next year’s Executive Committee will be 
held.  If  the   association’s  objectives  found  below resonate 
with you, please consider attending the AGM.

•To  foster  a  sense  of  community  within  the  school  by 
coordinating  and  supporting  various  school  and  social 
activities that take place throughout the year.
•To  facilitate  better  communication  between  Parents, 
Teachers, Administration, and the Board of Governors.
•To  promote  parental  participation  in  the  future  direction 
and development of the school.
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Staff Appreciation 
Day May 7th 

Teacher Appreciation Week 
will take place in the United 
States from May 6 - 10th. At 
ASHK, we involve  all  staff 
members  in  a  s ing le 
appreciation day. 
Thanks are extended to the 
many parents who donated 
door prizes for distribution 
a t  the  apprec ia t ion 
luncheon on May 7th.  The 
response  rece ived  wa s 
overwhelming!

We  also  extend  thanks  in 
advance to ASPA and other 
parents who have agreed to 
provide  our staff with what 
we  are  sure  wi l l  be  an 
excellent  lunch  that  day. 
Your  generosity  is  greatly 
appreciated  and  is  one  of 
the  many  contr ibut ing 
factors that makes this such 
a  wonder fu l  schoo l 
community! Summer Program 2019 Brochure

Map Test Results 
The  resu l t s  f rom  the 
Mea sure  o f  Academic 
Progress (MAP) tests will be 
distributed to all students to 
take  home  on  Friday,  May 
3rd.  Parents  can  expect  to 
see reports on mathematics, 
reading  and  language.  We 
encourage  you  to  look  at 
the  Parent  Communicator 
for  add i t iona l  MAP 
information.

https://www.ashk.edu.hk/activities/summer-program-2019
https://www.ashk.edu.hk/activities/summer-program-2019
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Our “Little Free Library” is on the Map! 

Camping Trip 
A reminder to the parents of our 

grade 4 and 5 students of the 
camping trip on:

May 8 - 10, 2019  
Treasure Island Outdoor 

Education Camp

School Holiday 

A reminder to all parents that 
there will be no school on: 

Monday, May 13th 
Buddha’s Birthday 

Collection of Gently 
Used Uniforms 

ASPA is willing to facilitate the 
collection of “gently used” 

uniform items from parent to 
parent. If you have any items you 
wish to donate, please bring these 
to Ruby at the reception desk in 

the main office.

ASHK Battle of the Books Teams 
Congratulations to Ms. Davies and our Primary and 

Secondary BOB Teams for their excellent achievements at the 
recent semi-final competitions!

For many weeks, students in our Be 
the Changemakers ECA have 
learned how to put together a Little 
Free Library by using power tools and 
paint brushes to complete the project. 
Come visit yourself and take a book or 
leave a book! The library is located just 
outside the main entrance of ASHK. 
Click the link below to see our Little 
Free Library online! 

https://
littlefreelibrary.secure.force.com/

mapPage

https://littlefreelibrary.secure.force.com/mapPage
https://littlefreelibrary.secure.force.com/mapPage
https://littlefreelibrary.secure.force.com/mapPage
https://littlefreelibrary.secure.force.com/mapPage
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